Steven Seee

From: Melissa Crisafulli <mcrisafulli7@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:28 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Sara Beatrice; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Fwd: Support For Bill H-5351 : Attention Clerk Steve Sepe

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Melissa Crisafulli <mcrisafulli7@gmail.com>

Date: February 24, 2025 at 5:59:31 PM EST

Fo: HouseHealthanHumanServices@rilegislature.gov

Cc: rep-baginski@rilegislature.gov, Sara Beatrice <beatriceaesthetics@gmail.com>,
policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject: Support For Bill H-5351 : Attention Clerk Steve Sepe

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

I am writing to express my support for Bill 5351 giving highly qualified aesthetic nurses the ability to
continue to provide the exceptional care that | have come to rely on.

| have been with my current aesthetic nurse for 10 plus years and trust her beyond measure to take care
of my needs. She is incredibly professional and extremely experienced in her field. She has always
taken the time to educate me about the treatments that | have received and there is no one else | would
trust to provide such exceptional care. For that reason | urge you to support Bill 5351 to protect my
choice and the choices of many others to continue to have skilled aesthetic professionals care for them
in the way that they have become accustomed to.

Thank you kindly for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Melissa Crisafulli

80 Blaisdell Avenue
Pawtucket, Ri 02860
401-345-5645

Sent from my iPad



